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February 24, 2013 
 
 
 
Planning and Land Use Committee 
Councilmember Jose Huizar – Chair 
Councilmember Gil Cedillo 
Councilmember Mitchell Englander 
 
 
Re:  Item # 2 – 140153 
 
Honorable Councilmembers Huizar, Cedillo and Englander  
 
We are writing to you today to support the appointment of Mr. Tom O’Donovan to the West Los Angeles 
Area Planning Commission.  Mr. Donovan is not only qualified for this appointment but the City is 
fortunate to have such an accomplished person willing and so able to serve in this area. 
 
We concur with Mayor Garcetti’s statement that Mr. Donovan is “qualified for the work” and that this 
appointment is “in the interest of the City”. 
 
We enthusiastically support the appointment of Mr. Donovan to the West Los Angeles Area Planning 
Commission and are grateful to him for agreeing to serve as a Commissioner to the City. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Carol Sidlow 
Lookout Mountain Alliance – Vice President 
  
 
 


